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16th lay, 19585,
Dear lir, Edwards,

With reference to vour letter of the
13th regarding the tug "BiDIY" we have recelved
a slightly milder edition of a withdrawal letter
from the 80 year old Heneging Director, and I
thought youn might like to have & copy for your
files.

We all appreciate your remarks end
certainly think it is a very ;ood idea to get
out the class before the Special Survey becomes
due as otherwise there is slways the possibility
that they might be faced cither with a red or
black line,

dith kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,
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